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I oppose giving Oregon government more power to tax hard-working citizens who are 

already overburdened and struggling from the onerous covid mandates that killed 

small business and nearly destroyed local economies and will linger for years to 

come. Putting the screws to homeowners who already bear the largest tax burden--

who are also many of those same crushed small business owners--is unforgivable. 

Certainly, there are areas of spending that can be trimmed to fund any more of your 

DEI wish lists, which are often only lip service with no practical application or real 

help to those you claim to care about; usually just handouts not lasting, productive 

changes for the future, and usually just taking from those who are already paying the 

lion's share. No thank you! Find another way! 


